
Groton Trust Funds Meeting 

December 11, 2014 

 

Attendees:  Tom Hartnett, Joe Twomey, Leslie Wickfield,  

Guests:   Bobbie LaMont, Mark Gerath, Vanessa Abrahams, David Ziegler, Michael Hartnett, Steve 

Amyouny 

 

Sign Bills 

 

Steve gave a year end summary of the Trust Funds’ performance.   

Steve feels that the mix is ok right now, but he is keeping an eye on it and will make a change if he feels 

that would be more beneficial.   

 

Library Trustees feel that they will be ok with the $60k from Robbins Library for the FY16 year. 

They are moving ahead with their re-design of the Library and will be coming to the Trust later to discuss 

financial needs for that project.   

 

Discussion on market value increase for salary of the Executive Director 

 

Enter into Executive Session for Purpose of Charity application Discussion 

 

            


